
Sharing Progress in Cancer Care is pleased to invite you to its first webinar of the series 

Spotlights on Improving Efficiency in Cancer Care 

What is Efficiency in Cancer Care?

1st December from 18:00 to 19:10 CET 
via www.spcc.net

The webinar will be available on demand 
on the SPCC website from 8th December 2020

SPCC is a non-profit association, based in Switzerland, working in the fields of cancer education, care improvement and 
innovation, in collaboration between various stakeholders, including industry and academia, in order to raise awareness and 
disseminate knowledge about innovative approaches, scientific progress as well as state-of-the-art treatments and methodologies 
in Cancer Care Continuum.

Webinar series
Spotlights on Improving Efficiency in Cancer Care
The webinars are part of a larger research and 
educational programme in collaboration with All.Can 
and SDA Bocconi School of Management.
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To view the session and obtain the CME and participation certificates, 
you must register on the SPCC website.

This webinar is made possible thanks to an unrestricted educational grant. Click here for more information

The session has been reviewed by the Accreditation Council of 
Oncology in Europe (ACOE) and awarded with

1
CME

Credit
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